
This Week 

Sunday, November 15th 

8:30—Early Worship 

9:00—Continental Breakfast 

9:30—Sunday School 

10:30—Worship 

Monday, November 16th 

5:15—Learner Bells 

6:00—Bells 

Wednesday, November 18th 

10:00—Bible Study 

3:30-5:00—Y on Wednesdays 

3:30—Angelus Choir 

6:00—Outreach 

7:00—Chancel Choir 

Saturday, November 21st 

8:00—24 Hour Prayer Vigil 

 

Tower Views 

Clinton United Methodist Church 

Our theme for November is Choose Gratitude!  I hope you are enjoying the 30 

Days of Thanksgiving devotional guide.  It is a wonderful reminder of the many 

blessings we receive every day.  I hope you are also wearing your Choose 

Gratitude wristband.  We have lots of devotional guides and wristbands to give 

away, so feel free to pick some up for your family and friends! 

Choose Gratitude is also the theme for our financial program for 2016.  One of 

the most ancient ways of expressing our gratitude to God is through our 

offerings.  Long before there were churches to support or ministries to fund, 

God’s people would bring their offerings to God as a way of expressing their 

gratitude and thanksgiving.  We continue that tradition every time we return a 

portion of God’s blessings to him through our offerings. 

I ask you to prayerfully consider your giving to God and the church.  Does it 

reflect your blessings?  Does it accurately express your gratitude?  Is God calling 

you to take a step forward in your giving to Him and the work of the church?  

Remember that every gift is important, from the biggest to the smallest, when it 

is given in love and faithfulness to God! 

Please be watching for a letter containing both a Thanksgiving Card and an 

Estimate of Giving Card.  We will all have an opportunity to present them both to 

God in worship on November 22. 

I give thanks for you and all you mean to our church!    

Brad 

Daily Bible Reading and Prayer 
 
 

Sunday          Psalm 107:19-22 

Thank God for your family 

Monday          1 Corinthians 15:54-58 

Thank God for your friends 

Tuesday         Psalm 92:1-5 

Thank God for those who have shown you true love 

Wednesday    Hebrews 12:28-29 

Thank God for those who have inspired you or encouraged you 

Thursday        Psalm 50:14-15 

Thank God for those who have offered you wise counsel over the years 

Friday            Colossians 4:2 

Thank God for the people who were positive influences in your childhood 

Saturday        Psalm 107:1-3 
Give thanks for your relationship with God 

 

November 12th, 2015 
 

Blanket Sunday 

Thank you for your generous donations 

for Blanket Sunday.  It is not too late to  

participate in providing nice warm 

blankets for families in our community.   

Please use the “Blanket Sunday” 

envelopes or mark your check 

“Blankets” on the memo line. 



Another Serve 2015 Project—Let’s Paint the School! 
The new Early Childhood Center (the renovated school annex at 5th and Clinton) 
will open in January!  The community is coming together to help prepare it.  We are 
going to spend a morning or so painting classrooms on Saturday, November 21st.  
We will meet at the church at 9:00 AM and head over.  The school is providing the 
supplies—we just need people to help paint!  Let Fred McAllister (885-6578 or 351-
5040) or the church office (885-5597) know if you can help. 
 

Volunteers Needed! 
Christmas Cheer is just around the corner!  Last year they helped 955 families which 
was about 1,517 people!  Cash is needed but so is your time!  Volunteers are 
needed at the church to help Susie Wetzel on December 7 and 10. Call her at 885-
1199 or 885-5938 to help.  Mary Jo needs volunteers at the Samaritan Center the 
week of November 30-December 4th and also on December 8th and 9th. Call her at 
885-4340 or 492-2566. 

 

Chancel Band Members have been asked to play for the Christmas lighting 
ceremony on the Clinton square on Friday evening, November 27.    Play time would 
be 5:15 until 6:00 p.m. when the parade begins.  Chairs, music stands, lights, music 
and Santa hats will be provided.  So, dress for the weather, grab your horn, and 
show up ready to play at 5:15.  Invite other instrumentalists to join us.  We will plan 
to have a good time ushering in the holidays.  Call Sam Lucas if you have questions. 

 
 
 

Betty Brecht 
Stan Eshelman 

Kathryn Bratzler 
Linda Wilson 
Rhonda Batschelet 
Wilma Austin 
Everett Austin 

Irene Seiler 
Carol Rukes 
Kay Simmons 
Claude Lynch 
Joe Harrelson 

Tom Drendel 
Rosie Banfield 
Gene Price 
Susan Turner 
Robin Hays 

Becky McQuitty 
Jill Bernard 
Fred McAllister 

What’s Coming Up? 

Thanksgiving Dinner 
 

Our church will be gathering on 
November 22nd in the gym after the 
10:30 service to join together for a 
thanksgiving meal.  Turkey, dressing 
and gravy will be provided, please 
bring a salad, side or dessert to share. 
 

Community Thanksgiving Service 
 

We are all invited to attend this joint 
event at the new First Baptist church 
on Sunday, November 22nd at 6:00 
PM.  Our Chancel Choir will be singing 
at this event. 

Church Wide Prayer Vigil 

We are planning a church wide Prayer 

Vigil to run from 8 am on Saturday, 

November 21, through 8 am on 

Sunday, November 22.  Everyone can 

come and spend 30 minutes or an 

hour with God in prayer.  Brad will be 

doing a Prayer Vigil Preview on this 

Sunday, November 8th at 6:00 

P.M.  Everyone is encouraged to make 

this a part of your Thanksgiving 

season!  Please sign up  or call the 

church office. 

Worship Assistants 
 

Greeter 8:30 
Carol Cockrell 
 

Greeters 10:30 
Rocky and Kathi Austin 
Darlene Woods 
 

Gathering Music: 
 8:30 – David Cummings 
10:30 – Marnie Bellamy 
 

Song Leader  
Jennifer Willett 
 

Ushers 8:30 
Richard and Kim Shields 
 

Acolytes 8:30 
Cole Heistand and Parker Mann 
 

Children’s Time Leader 
Jennifer Kiely 

IN LOVING MEMORY—We thank God 

for the life among us of Fred Kimball, a 

member of this church since 1929.  

Fred died on November 8 
 

Our Love and Sympathy to Ed More-

head on the death of his father. 
 

Our Love and Sympathy to Betty 

Brecht on the death of her brother. 

Hey Kids 
Santa is coming to our church on December 2. 

 

Please bring your family and join us from 5:30—7:00 p.m. 

and we will have dinner, decorate cookies, and get a 

picture taken with Santa. 

 


